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The current proposal, RIN 3038-AC61 is an infringement on our right
to choice, I’m very concerned and tired of government trying to act as
my Guardian Parents ! This is nothing short of another power play by
government authority. From what I have seen this act is trying to steer
people out of the Forex and into Futures or worse the failing, unstable
stock market. This proposal is unnecessary and should be revoked.


